
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Armistice Day in Loughton 
 
A sombre and moving Remembrance Service was held on Sunday 10 November 2019 by 
the war memorial on Kings Green, Loughton to remember. 
 
Hundreds of local residents joined the annual parade, leaving the Royal British Legion 
Headquarters (Loughton Branch) at Church Hill, the procession included representatives 
from The Royal British Legion, Churches Together in Loughton, the Air Cadets, Scouts, 
Guides, Brownies and Rainbows together with Ex-service men, councillors, council staff.   
 
Town Mayor, Councillor Stella Murphy led the tributes on Kings Green for the service and the 
two minutes silence marking the anniversary of this day in 1918 when the guns finally 
stopped at the end of the First World War.  

 
 
 

 
Note to editor: 
 
For more information contact 
Mark Squire (Town Clerk) 
 
Tel: 020 8508 4200 
 
Date:  12 November 2019 
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